Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES October 17, 2013

The meeting opened at 7:08PM. In attendance were: Jack Dixon, Charlene Price, Jennifer Gady, Earl Russell, Marilyn Russell, Wanda Savary, Cory Harunkiewicz (JROTC)

- Jennifer distributed agenda
- Marilyn stated the paint shed is closed for the winter. She has a woman coming to take all paints and stains.
- Marilyn stated the center is now taking laptops. Discussion
- Jennifer reported a Volunteer Appreciation Dinner will be held Dec 6th at Multi Service Center, Discussion
- Card of appreciation for Peter is being signed by the Selectmen.
- Jennifer read an email from Salvator Pina re: Community Development Strategy
- Jack presented the treasurer's report. Accepted as written unanimous
- Jack reported this summer the center nearly doubled bottle returns. Discussion held
- Cory reported recycling had not started yet at the HS
- Cory asked if volunteers were needed from JROTC. Yes!! They will contact Jack or Earl
- Roby's Tree Service will come to the center and chip up the brush
- There will be no meeting Novembr 21st due to Thanksgiving

Meeting adjourned at 7:40

Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman